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Members of the Semiconductor Committee—please count me among those who 

oppose SB4. I am persuaded that adequate land for semiconductor plants, rapid 

development of which may attract newly budgeted federal dollars and help scale up 

domestic chip manufacturing capacity, already exists within urban growth boundaries. 

Thanks for the chance to comment. 


